
                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

DUBBO & DISTRICT COMPUTER CLUB 
GENERAL MEETING NO 226 
HELD AT SOUTH DUBBO COMMUNITY CENTRE 

AKELA PLACE, DUBBO  NSW 

TUESDAY 10 JUNE, 2014 

 
MEETING COMMENCED:  7.15 PM 

 

ATTENDING: Darryl Lynch, Hugh Treloar, Alan Hill, Joshua Beahan, Ken Fuller, Rae 

Fidock, Chris Ryan 

Apologies: John Symonds, Nancy Havelka, Gerd Ter Haar, Mark Lang 

 

PRESIDENT:  Darryl Lynch opened the meeting, and read through the minutes of the 

last DDCC General Meeting, held on Tuesday, 13 May, 2014.  

Darryl noted an error in the DDCC Credit Balance from the previous meeting.  Credit 

Balance should have been $295.62  (Not $282.62)    

Moved: Rae Fidock  Seconded: Darryl Lynch that the Minutes be accepted, including 

this amendment.  Motion carried. 

 

TREASURER'S REPORT:  Treasurer, Ken Fuller, reported that DDCC Credit  Balance is 

unchanged from the last meeting.   

Current Credit Balance: of $295.62 

There may be some accounts to be paid prior to the AGM next month. 

Moved: Darryl Lynch  Seconded:  Hugh Treloar that the Treasurer's Report be 

accepted.  Motion carried. 

 

MAY LUNCHES:   

Wed. Lunch: Indian Restaurant Macquarie/Cobra St.Dubbo. 18/6/14 1pm 

Thurs.Lunch: Wok 'N Roll, Orana Mall, Dubbo             26/6/14 1pm 

 

NEXT MEETING:  Next Meeting of the DDCC will be the AGM and the  monthly General 

Meeting, and will be held on Tuesday evening 8 July, 2014.  It will be held at the  

South Dubbo Community Centre, Akela Place, Dubbo.  Meeting will commence at 7 pm.  

 

MEETING CLOSED:  7.30 pm 

 

 



 


